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The Robert W. Barlow Memorial Library maintains social media sites to facilitate sharing of 

news and information about Library services, programs, and resources to the widest possible 

audience.  The Library looks to create welcoming online spaces where library users may interact 

amongst themselves and with Library staff, avail themselves of certain Library services, and 

exchange thoughts and opinions about library-related subjects and issues in a public forum.  

Social media may also be used to notify users about library employment opportunities. 

 

The Robert W. Barlow Memorial Library’s participation in online social networks does not 

constitute endorsement of the content or view expressed by the participants, including staff.  The 

Library is not liable or responsible for content posted by any participant or for any event or 

interaction that takes place through any online social network.  The Library does not act in place 

of or in the absence of a parent and is not responsible for enforcing any restrictions which a 

parent or guardian may place on a minor’s use of these services. 

 

By posting on the Library’s site(s), users give the Library permission to use their name, profile, 

photo, and content of the post without compensation. 

 

Terms of Use Guidelines: 

The Library reserves the right to remove inappropriate content, including, but not limited to 

content that: 

 Is profane 

 Is sexual in nature 

 Threatens or defames any person or organization 

 Incites violence 

 Violates copyright or the legal ownership interests of another party 

 Promotes or advocates illegal activity 

 Is repetitive, duplicative, or unrelated to the topic of the post or thread 

 Promotes commercial services or products, proselytizes, or is spam 

 Promotes, fosters, or perpetuates discrimination on the basis of race, creed, color, age, 

religion, gender, gender identity, marital status, genetics, status with regard to public 

assistance, national origin, physical or intellectual disability, sexual orientation, or 

veteran status 

 Reveals personally identifying information including, but not limited to: email address, 

phone numbers, addresses, medical information, etc. 

 Is considered campaign activity 

The Library disclaims any all responsibility and liability for any content deemed inappropriate 

for posting.  The Library is not responsible for the removal of content by online media sites. 


